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MOBA SOCCER ACADEMY ANNOUNCES TRANSITION TO RENTAL-ONLY
SPORTS FACILITY

Peachtree City, GA - MOBA Soccer Academy has announced that it will transition to a rental-
only sports facility effective May 31, 2025, marking the conclusion of its Academy and Youth
Select Team programs.

The move reflects a strategic shift toward serving the broader community by making MOBA’s
professional-grade stadium and fields available for rental to local leagues, sports organizations,
and event coordinators. While Academy operations will end, MOBA’s popular summer camps will
continue as scheduled throughout June and July.

“Since launching in 2017, our focus has always been on player development, community
engagement, and growing the sport,” said MOBA Facilities Manager Nick Fevella. “We’re proud
of everything we've built together—and excited to expand access to our world-class facilities in
anew way.”

MOBA Soccer Academy has helped develop thousands of young athletes, producing championship
teams, collegiate players, and even professionals. As it shifts from team-based programming to
facility rental, MOBA remains committed to supporting the growth of soccer in the community
and making our facility a top destination for major sporting events.

Organizations interested in booking MOBA’s fields or stadium should contact Nick Fevella at
nfevella@mobasoccer.com.
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